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April 25, 1932.

i

F. H. Paget, Esq.,
Department of Indian Affairs,
Ottawa, Ontario.

Dear Sir:
Referring to your letter of the 25th instant

relative to one dollar and two dollar Dominion of

Canada notes which will be required in Winnipeg for
the purposes of your. Department, I have to advise that

notes will be available at the Office of the Assistant

Recelver General, Winnipeg, when required.

Yours truly,

P e

C. E. Campbell,
Comptroller of Currency.
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